
 

Due to the COVID-19 Shelter-in-Place, the Newark Community Clean-Up 
Event originally scheduled for Saturday, May 16, 2020 has unfortunately 
been postponed until early Fall 2020.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience.  Please check back in early August for more details and 
watch for information in a future Newark News.  If you have any 
questions, please call the Public Works Department at (510) 578-4589.
                                                                                     
For alternative service options through Republic Services, including bulky 
item pick-ups, please see Republic’s website at: Republic Services - 
Newark.   

Newark Community 

POSTPONEMENT 

The Newark Community Clean-Up 
Events are available to all Newark 
residents, typically on a semi-annual 
basis, for the disposal of bulky items.  
Please plan to bring your Republic 
Services residential collection bill with 
matching identification at a future 
event.  Items that can be accepted 
include the following: 

•    Appliances 
•    Reusable household goods 
•    Electronics (e.g. TVs,       

   computer monitors, VCRs) 
•    Furniture 
•    Mattresses 
•    Metals 
•    Wood 
•    Carpeting 
•    Tires 

Items that are not accepted include:              

• Dirt, construction  or demolition, 
rubble 

• Household hazardous waste 
(e.g. paint, batteries, motor oil 

• Household trash 
• Propane Tanks/Gas Cylinders 

https://www.republicservices.com/locations/california/newark
https://www.republicservices.com/locations/california/newark

